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From: Wessels, Steve <swessels@ seminolecountyfl.gov>
Sent: Friday, March 5, 2010 12:18 PM

To: secretary <secretary(@CFTC.gov>

Subject: 'Regulation of Retail Forex'

Dear Secretary,

I am writing to voice my opposition to the proposed change in retail Forex
customer accounts (RIN 3038-AC61).

This change would be highly detrimental to the small speculator such as myself.
Limiting leverage to 10:1 will

ruin Forex for all but the ‘big money’ entities. Please say no to the proposed
changes.

Sincerely,

Steve L. Wessels P.L.S.

County Surveyor <> Seminole County, Florida
Seminole County Public Works Dept.
Engineering Division/Survey Section

520 W. Lake Mary Blvd. Suite 200

Sanford, FL 32773

Phone: (407) 665-5656

Fax :(407)665-5786

Email: swessels@seminolecountyfl.gov

Web: www.seminolecountyfl.gov

****Florida has a very broad Public Records Law. Virtually all written communications to or from State and Local
Officials and employees are public records available to the public and media upon request. Seminole County
policy does not differentiate between personal and business emails. E-mail sent on the County system will be
considered public and will only be withheld from disclosure if deemed confidential pursuant to State Law.****



